

Bosworth Road
Measham
Swadlincote
Derbyshire
DE12 7LQ

Telephone/Fax: 01530 270572 Email: rstretton@st-charles.leics.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs R Elmore

Dear Parents,

Anti Bullying Week

This week we have been taking part in lots of different activities revolving around the Anti bullying campaign – **All different, all equal.** Children have made posters and filmed their own advertisement campaigns as well as learning about different types of bullying. Children have come up with different strategies to deal with bullying and thought about what needs to be done in order for issues to be resolved. We take bullying very seriously and we hope this week has highlighted this for the children at St Charles'.



Operation Christmas Child

Thank you so much for all of the shoeboxes donated. Our Chaplaincy team managed to organise and collect an amazing 63 boxes in total. It is great to see everyone in our school community working together to support those less fortunate than ourselves.

Christmas Cards

Your child has designed a Christmas card which can be made and printed into Christmas cards which are lovely to give to family and friends over Christmas. You can view your child's art work on the website: www.mychildsart.co.uk. The username is: **StCharles** Password: **WwShkoU**

Year 5 / 6 Football

Another great match for our Year 5 / 6 team this week, winning 5-1 to Ellistown on Wednesday. Amazing teamwork was shown and they worked extremely hard on a sloping pitch! Next week we play Moira in the last match of the group stage.

Attendance

Well done to Classes 1 and 4 who have had the best attendance this week at 100%. Our whole school attendance is 96.15% so far this term.



Menphys Concert

On Friday 8th December our choir will be singing at De Montfort Hall in the annual Christmas Concert. If anyone would like tickets they can be purchased through De Montfort Hall on: 0116 2333111.

Friends of St Charles



Bosworth Road Measham Swadlincote Derbyshire DE12 7LQ

Telephone/Fax: 01530 270572 Email: rstretton@st-charles.leics.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs R Elmore

Our next event is the Christmas Fayre – if you would like a craft stall or know anyone that would, please speak to the office for more details. We would still like donations of good quality toys, games, jigsaw puzzles etc. Our next meeting is now on **Thursday 23rd November** at 2.45pm. If you are able to offer any help it would be greatly appreciated.

Date	Event	Place	Time
Friday 24 th November	Class 2 Liturgy	School Hall	9.15am
Friday 24 th November	Non Uniform Day:		
	Donations of Chocolate		
	and wine		
Friday 1 st December	Trip to Polesworth	Class 1 and 2	All day
	Abbey		
Friday 1 st December	Christmas Fayre	School Hall	3.30pm
Friday 8 th December	Menphys Concert	De Montfort Hall	7.00pm

Vacancies

We have two Teaching Assistant positions which have arisen. If you are interested please see the office for an application pack.

Statement to Live by:

I think before I make choices.

Reflection

God sees in you what you can't see in yourself. We are all children of God, we are all amazing. "For nothing will be impossible with God." Luke 1:37

May the Lord bless you this weekend,

Mrs Elmore 17th November 2017